I email you reference the phone called i made today (23.09.10).

I heard on the radio that you are asking people to contact you where littering is a problem on
the island.

I currently work at Les Quennevais at Rainbow Tots nursery and there are a few place that
we take the children that are often scattered with broken glass and litter, especially after
School holidays.

Creepy Valley woods and the woods opposite Les Quennevais School are two of the areas
that we use and can be quite a Hazard to the children.

In the past we have contacted Community Services and they have sorted this problem for us.
We would be very grateful if you could look into these places for us.

Kind regards

Jodie Kadrewell
Deputy Manager



